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 YOUR REF:  

   
 DATE: 17

th
 September 2008 

   

 
Lisa Amoye 
D’Den 
47 Cricklewood Broadway 
London 
NW2 3JX 
 
DearMs Amoye, 
 
 
Licensing Act 2003 – D’Den 47 Cricklewood Broadway NW2 3JX 
 
 
I wrote to you on Tuesday 19th August 2008 with regard to noise complaints made about your premise 
but have received no response.  You were required to visit our offices in Brent House but did not 
telephone to confirm the meeting. 
 
Please contact me immediately so that we can organise a meeting to discuss the issues surrounding the 
complaints.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Susana Figueiredo 
Licensing Inspector 
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